
OFFICIAL 

Brett Adie 
Ambulance Employees Association of Victoria (UWU) 
Brett.Adie@unitedworkers.org.au 

Dear Mr Adie 

2022-23 VICTORIAN BUDGET SUBMISSION 

I am pleased to invite you to submit your proposals for consideration as part of the 
2022-23 Victorian Budget. We are inviting you to submit proposals by Friday 26 November 
2021. 

I request proposals that are high level, outlining the proposed policy and an estimate of 
costs if known. Given current fiscal constraints, you are encouraged to consider providing 
scalable options as part of your   submissions. 

You may wish to engage with the relevant Ministerial Offices you are in regular contact 
with as you develop your  proposals. 

I look forward to receiving your proposals and to continuing to work together. 

Regards, 

TIM PALLAS MP 

Treasurer 

28/10/2021 


